City of Long Beach Memorandum

Working Together to Serve
NB-23

Date: October 16, 2012
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council

From: Councilman Dee Andrews, Vice Chair, Personnel and Civil Service Committee

Subject: nRECOMMENDED COMMISSION APPOINTMENTS

The Personnel and Civil Service Committee, at its meeting held Tuesday,
October 9, 2012, considered communications relative to the above subject.

it is the recommendation of the Personnel and Civil Service Committee fo the
City Council that the communication be received and the following appointment
confirmed: Charter Commission (1 appointment).

Respectfully submitted,

PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE

Councilman Dee Andrews, Vice Chair

Prepared by:
Carolyn Harris



MAYOR BOB FOSTER
CITY OF LONG BEACH

October 9, 2012

MEMBERS OF THE PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE
City of Long Beach

RECOMMENDATION:

To receive a Charter Commission appointment pursuant to Section 509 of the
City Charter and Sections 2.03.065 of the Long Beach Municipal Code.

DISCUSSION:

Water Commission
New Appointment

o Harry Saltzgaver, 9" District Resident

SUGGESTED ACTION:

Approve recommendation.

Respectfully submitted,

[

Mayor Bob Foster
City of Long Beach

QOctober 1, 2012



